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Park and Rec Request:

All,

Salmon-a-Rama is just around the corner and we are making progress on this years event. Below
outlines our request for the grounds at the small boat basin “boat launch”.

We “Salmon Unlimited” are requesting the use of the concession stand at the small boat basin for
this year's Salmon-a-Rama. Having the option to use this building will provide better security
for ticket sales, Tournament Registration, clothing sales, and protect staff from the weather. Our
request is for July 7% through the 17",

In addition to the concession stand request, we are also requesting the permission to put a tent up
on the grounds similar to last years request. Ata minimum we will put a tent up in between the
concession stand and our pavilion. If outside groups come in to provide entertainment and
concessions we could possibly expand on the boat ramp grounds. Last year we had approval to
use the west side of the boat ramp parking lot for a larger tent. We did not use that option but
would like to have it still available if need be.

Thank you for your concideraton,

Thomas Pietila

President, Salmon Unlimited
Co-Chairman, Salmon-a-Rama
prez@salmonunlimitedwisconsin.com
414-758-4164
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